
November 2021 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2  3   UMW 1:15 

Kid’s Choir  3:30 
Prairie Village Bible 
Study 11:00 

4 

 
Adult Bible Study 
    10:00 A. M. 

5 6 

7 Time Change! 

     Communion 
Operation Christmas 

Child Boxes 4:00 

8 9 10 
Kid’s Choir  3:30 
Prairie Village Bible 
Study  11:00 

11 Veteran’s Day 
 

12 Adult Bible Study 
    10:00 A.M. 

12 13 

14 Kid’s Choir Sings 

at Church 
Basket Dinner and  
Ad Min Co Mtg 

15 16 17 Happy Birthday 

      Pastor Galen! 
Kids Choir3:30 
Prairie Village Bible 
Study 11:00 

18 
 
Adult Bible Study 
     10:00 A.M. 

19 20 

21 22 23 
 Kid’s Choir 3:30 

 

24 
 
Prairie Village Bible 
Study 11:00 

25 
    Happy 
Thanksgiving 

26 27 

28 29 30     

 



 

November Kitchen Committee 

(Funeral, Wedding and Church Dinners) 

 

Bev Keller, Chairman 

Jeanette Compton 

Lori Bolen 

Ronda Wagoner 

Emily Bolen  

Jordon Gonzalez 

                   Taylor Marbut 

 

 

United Methodist Women News! By Emily Bolen President SSUMW 

   

Monthly Meeting: Next meeting of the Sharon Springs United Methodist Women will be November 3rd at 

1:15. All women are welcome!  

College Boxes: Goodie boxes for college students and active military will be packed on December 1st at 5:30 

PM. If you would like to donate items for the boxes, we usually send between 30-40 boxes. Items that are 

great to bring are homemade cookie, candy, snack mixes, hot chocolate mixes, nuts, gum, highlighters, and 

granola bars. Have items at the church no later than 5:00. If you know of a college student you would like a 

box to go to, call the church office or Emily Bolen with the address.  

Cookie Plates: Each year the women prepare a cookie plate for the elderly and shut ins. We will prepare and 

deliver these plates on December 8th. If you know of someone that needs to be added to the list please call 

the church office. 

 

Wesley Choir News By Emily Bolen 

 Our children’s choir is still growing! We now have 56 children preparing for our Christmas program on 

December 5th at 11:00 AM. The directors have chosen, Emmanuel by Christy and David Semsen. It is a 

breath of fresh air for our times. The musical opens with a child in Bethlehem singing “Can I be honest? 

Sometimes it feels like we’ve all been walking in darkness.” Drawing parallels between the lives of people in 

biblical times to our own challenges today brings a real, fresh glimpse of the reality of a Savior, God with 

us, no matter what we may face. This is a performance you won’t want to miss.   



The annual UMW soup supper was held October 20th. Chicken noodle soup 

and Chili were served to possibly a record crowd. Salads, pies, and desserts 

were also enjoyed by those in attendance. The best part of the evening was 

the fellowship not only by the women helping, but by the people that came 

to eat the soup! Thank you to all that helped in anyway.  


